

THE HENDRY FAMILY THANK YOU FOR JOINING US
TO CELEBRATE THE LIFE OF

William (Billy) Hendry

ON SATURDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2023

THE FAMILY EXTEND AN INVITE TO JOIN US FOR SOME REFRESHMENTS TO BE SERVED

AFTER THE SERVICE

THE HENDRY FAMILY EXTEND A WARM WELCOME TO ALL BILLY'S FAMILY AND FRIENDS. WHETHER YOU KNEW BILLY THROUGH HIS LOVE OF BOWLS, HILL WALKING, BADMINTON OR BOYS BRIGADE, WE ALL HAVE OUR OWN MEMORIES OF A LIFE WELL LIVED.

INSPIRED BY HIS DEAR WIFE, BILLY CHOSE TO DONATE HIS BODY TO SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH, AND HE IS NOW IN THE CARE OF GLASGOW UNIVERSITY ALONGSIDE BETTY.

THROUGHOUT HIS ILLNESS OVER THE LAST YEAR, THE FAMILY HAVE BEEN EXTREMELY GRATEFUL FOR ALL THE HELP AND SUPPORT FROM FRIENDS, FAMILY AND CARERS.

IN RECOGNITION OF THE EXCEPTIONAL CARE
RECEIVED IN THE LAST FEW WEEKS OF HIS LIFE,
A COLLECTION WILL BE MADE FOR
ST ANDREWS HOSPICE.

